
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/28/2013 11:19:19 AM

RedactedTo:

Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: gnomes

We are doing everything humanly possible to save the gnomes. I’ve been told they 
have been offered shelter on 17th Street. We will nail them there.

From- Redacted 
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 11:10AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: gnomes

Dear Mr. Cherry,

I was disappointed this morning to learn of your company’s campaign to rid Oakland of its 
recent gnome settlement. Please reconsider your oppression and aggression against them. 
They provide much needed irreverence and joy to a city more known for crime, violence and 
bad sports teams.

Regards,

Redacted

A PG&E Customer and friend of gnomes

Redacted
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